
 Hello Dickinsonians! My name is Natura Sant Foster and I am running for a first-year 
Senate position. The transition to being a college student can be daunting, and I am embarking 
on this journey just as you are. I understand the significant changes that we are all going through, 
and want to be someone you can rely on for support. It is my goal be a person you can approach 
with ideas, concerns, or simply to speak with as a friend. Even after only two weeks of being on 
campus, I have encountered many of you who have shared brilliant ideas with me regarding 
ways to improve Dickinson. From methods of encouraging students to diversify their 
extracurricular interests, to improvements in residence hall bathrooms and kitchens (primarily in 
the Quads), and even including an increased selection of dessert toppings in the Caf (it’s the little 
things, folks), we can enact positive changes that benefit us all. My job, as your future senator, is 
to be not only a continual advocate for your thoughts and interests, but an empathetic classmate 
who will be dedicated to serving you and helping to improve the Dickinson College experience. 
So many of the amazing resources we have here today were originally ideas in the minds of 
students just like you, and as your future senator, I am determined to help bring your aspirations 
to life just as those students in the past did.  

While this may be my first year running for a student government position, I have prior 
experience with leadership roles in the past, such as: 

• Founder of my high school Improv Club 

• Senior captain of the throwing team 

• Involvement with multiple community service organizations 

While collecting signatures, I was able to interact with many new people and learn about the 
diverse and interesting perspectives of our campus community which, in turn, have solidified my 
excitement about running for Senate. I will strive to be an approachable, engaging, and 
compassionate senator, and will dedicate my time to your needs and opinions. My utmost goal is 
to help you achieve what you’re passionate about, and to provide an environment conducive to 
positive change through collaboration and communication. I sincerely hope you’ll cast your vote 
for me, and look forward to serving my peers and community by making Dickinson College a 
place where all of us can create a meaningful impact.  

Together, we can turn Dickinson into a place that’s truly yours!


